
DATE:  April 16, 2024

TOPIC: District Facilities Update

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

     Action

 ☒ Discussion

 ☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

To provide the Facilities Committee an update on ongoing Districtwide project(s):

1. Lincolnwood Public Library District requested the use of Rutledge Hall’s parking lot during 

their Summer Reading Kick Off Party. The party will take place on Friday, June 7 from 4:00 to 

6:00 p.m. The Public Library’s lot will be closed during this event.

2. Lincolnwood Baseball and Softball Association submitted a request to waive facility rental 

fees for the upcoming fiscal year beginning July 1, 2024 and ending June 30, 2025. The 

Finance Committee will send a recommendation to the Board of Education.
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